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From: Kyle Brodie <kylecbrodie@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 5:45 PM
To: OCTA Clerk of the Board
Subject: Public Comment on OCTA Agenda item 3

Dear OCTA Board, 
 
I've been a resident of Irvine for 10 years now and I used to take the Metrolink from Tustin station to San Bernardino 
station to visit my parents when I was attending UCI. I've graduated now and work from home. I try to take Metrolink 
and Amtrak trains for longer distance trips like to DTLA, Santa Barbara, San Diego, and Corona but the infrequency and 
the slow speed even compared with rush hour traffic prevents it from being a good alternative to driving 95% of the 
time. If this maintenance facility supports Metrolink in improving its level of train service then I wholeheartedly support 
approving of its construction. 
 
Thank you, 
Kyle Brodie 


